
 
 

 

 

No. 24/2564 

 

May 17, 2021 

 

Re : To inform of the policy of the procurement of Moderna vaccine 

To :  The Managing Director 

       The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 In regards to the previous announcement on our website and via various media 

channels that Vibhavadi Medical Center (Public) Co., Ltd., had decided to discontinue the 

procurement of Moderna vaccine due to an indefinite date of the arrival of the vaccine; and that 

Vibhavadi Medical Center (Public) Co., Ltd. will inform of any progress should there be a more 

definite timeline. 

 Due to the approval of Moderna vaccine by the Thai Food and Drug Administration on 

May 13, 2021, the Company now has a more definite timeline of the importation of Moderna 

vaccine which should arrive by October 2021. 

 The Company, thus, would like to inform you that we will resume the procurement of 

Moderna vaccine and abide by the law, regulations, and policies of the government. As such, 

the Company will inform all persons concerned in due course all for the purpose of giving the 

public access to an alternative vaccine as soon as possible. 

 

           Sincerely yours, 

 

 

       (Phijit Wiriyamettakul) 

         Managing Director 


